
Bargaining Update 8/30/23

16 hours at the table, and we’re close but not there yet. 
The AEE Bargaining Team is exhausted and frustrated, and the end is in sight. If
we can get some clear answers to our outstanding problems, then we will know
where to make the appropriate edits and proposals. Right now, we are waiting for
the State. We will come together again next Wednesday, September 6, and
hopefully end the day with an agreement. 

Have a good weekend and remember that this Labor Day Holiday was made
possible by labor organizations fighting for fair working conditions. In 1887, Oregon
was the first State to make it an official public holiday so we could recognize and
support our ability to organize. 

In Unity,
Brian McBeth
AEE President
Bargaining Co-Chair
&
Karen Scott
AEE 1st VP
Bargaining Co-Chair
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